
 

   

 

Fort Chipewyan Water Treatment Plant Update  

May 1, 2024  

 

Water from the Fort Chipewyan Water Treatment plant and in the municipal distribution system 

continues to meet all Canadian Drinking Water Guidelines. Water quality is closely monitored and 

tested and the results are shared at rmwb.ca   

 

Current water levels are not affecting the water treatment plant  
While the water levels on Lake Athabasca are considerably lower than previous years, the water 

treatment plant has not been affected. Water levels are very closely monitored, with sensors in 

place on water infrastructure. 

 

Watch-out for buoys in the channel  
The Municipality is taking steps to help ensure the water intake in Lake Athabasca continues to 

safely draw water if water levels drop further. Crews will be on the lake near the channel working 

on these proactive measures. Buoys will be installed to clearly mark the water intake to keep 

boaters safe and prevent damage.     

 

Turn off your water bleeder valve  
Spring is here and it’s time to turn off your home’s water bleeder valve. Crews will be going around 

the community in the coming days to help with turning off valves. If you can lend a helping hand by 

turning your bleeder off now, it will help crews get this job done faster and avoid unnecessary 

water use.   

  
If you have any questions about water or want more information, please visit the Fort Chipewyan 

Municipal Office or contact Pulse at 780-743-7000 or 1-800-973-9663. 

  

https://www.rmwb.ca/en/utilities-and-water/fort-chipewyan-water-plant-updates.aspx#April-2024

